It has come to my attention that some members of the tax reform panel have stated there is not "political will" to replace the income tax.  I want to assure the panel that this taxpayer supports abolishing the income tax and replacing it with the "Fair Tax", HR 25.  In fact, in the last election, a candidate's position in favor of the "Fair Tax" was an important consideration in getting my vote.

This is important for fairness, business and the international economic competitiveness of this country.  Please support the "Fair Tax".

Thank you,

James M. Greene

6205 Sotol Cove

Austin, TX 78759

